2018 Bluegrass K-9

Narcotic Trials

Date: 09/21/2018-09/24/2018

Mayor Trent,

Sir I would like to take a minute of your and the city councils time

To solicit the city on behalf of the Bluegrass K9 Narcotic trials that will take place between the 21st and the 24th of September this year. The event is sponsored jointly by the Montgomery County Sheriff's Office and the US Forest Service. This is a way that is close to home for us here to keep our K9 teams certified and also get additional training for our teams. We have been very luck and the event has been growing steadily with K9 teams from at least 8 to 10 states coming to our area, and yes we do some of the training in Rowan County on occasion. We have a Narcotic competition and banquet at the end of the session. My hope is to have your new K9 officer and his partner back from school in time that he will be able to attend and get him started in the program.

We would greatly appreciate any support that you might be able to provide. If you are able to help please make the check out to the Montgomery County Sheriff's Department K9 Event. If there are any questions please feel free to call me.

Baker Hollis S3

Rowan County Sheriff's Department.